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 6th September 2023  
Dear Parents,  
  
Year 6 Autumn Activities  
  
The children in Year 6 have some exciting events taking place this term.  
  

Visit to Natural History Museum  
We will be visiting the Natural History Museum on the following dates:  

Monday 30th October   6E and 6G  
Monday 6thNovember   6P and 6S  

  
We will be enjoying ‘The Power Within’ exhibition which focuses on Earthquakes and Volcanoes and their 
effect on the environment. This visit links with the geography curriculum for this term. We will be travelling 
by coach, leaving school promptly at 8.00am returning by 3.00pm.  Please ensure that your child is in school 
by 8.00am as we shall be unable to wait for latecomers.   
  
A packed lunch will be required. If your child normally has a school dinner a packed meal will be provided by 
the School Caterer. If you would prefer to provide a packed lunch from home, please tick the appropriate 
box online.  
  
We would like some help on the day please.  If you are able to help and have DBS clearance, would you please 
also indicate this online.  
  
On Friday 6th October a representative from the Royal National Lifeboat Institution will be conducting short 
interactive workshop sessions with Year 6. The workshop will link with the children’s PSHE&C curriculum and 
will cover the beach SAFE message, an introduction to the concept of beach lifeguards, the meaning of beach 
flags and safety signs, and what to do if somebody is in trouble in the water. It will encourage the children to 
develop skills to make safe decisions about water safety. This workshop is free of charge.  
  
During this term the children will participate in first aid training. The Heart Start training is provided by the 
British Heart Foundation. This will cover calling for help, recovery position and resus. It will be appropriate 
for children. This is free of charge.  
  
We would be grateful for a voluntary contribution of £17 towards the cost of these Year 6 activities. Please 
look for ‘Year 6 Autumn Term Activities’ in the payment items section of your Parentpay account. All 
necessary consents and information will be collected via Parentpay so there is no need to complete or return 
any additional paperwork. If you require any assistance in completing this process, please contact the school 
office.  
  
Yours sincerely  
  
  
Mr S Daniell  
Year 6 Leader  
  


